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Mr. Epstein began his career at Lakehurst more than 50 years ago, working as a Mathematician in the 
Computer Department for the Naval Air Test Facility.  When the Naval Air Engineering Center moved to 
Lakehurst, he began working as an engineer for the Ground Support Equipment Department working on 
electronic Automatic Test Equipment projects, and eventually became the Systems Engineer and then 
Program Manager for the Consolidated Automated Support System.  Based on that experience, he took 
the position of heading up a newly formed Systems Engineering office at Lakehurst.  After several more 
years and reorganizations he became a manager for a number of Support Equipment and ALRE 
programs within the Software Engineering Division at the NAWCAD in Lakehurst where he started getting 
involved with engineering services contracts.  During the current Mission Aligned Organization (MAO), Mr. 
Epstein is a staff engineer within the ALRE Department and serves as the principle interface to the 
Procurement Department on all ALRE services contracts. 

 


